
 

OUTRIGHT PURCHASE OF TOYOTA PRADO 2023 

Council are seeking tenders for the Outright Purchase of the following vehicle: 

 2023 TOYOTA PRADO STNSDN  registration: 02WT  

(Vin JTEBR3FJ40K297757) The vehicle is in as new condition @ estimated 75,000 km at 
time of release and is licensed until 1 August 2025. 

 Inspections of the vehicles can be made by contacting the DCEO, Jasmine Geier on 0427 
070 775or ceo@westonia.wa.gov.au 

Tenders be accepted until 4pm Friday 22nd November 2024 and should be submit via email 
marked ‘PRADO VEHICLE TENDER” to the above address:  

Bill Price 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

mailto:ceo@westonia.wa.gov.au


 

Advertised Westonian Community Newspaper Wednesday 30th October2024 & Wednesday 
13th November 2024 

 



 

Advertised Shire Website Monday 28th October 2024 

 

Advertised Shire Facebook Page Monday 28th October 2024 

 

 



   

  


